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Confirmation Letter – Change FCC ID 
 
 

 
 
 
"I, an officer of Socket Communications, Inc. do hereby to confirm that due to 
company policy, need to modify the original granted FCC ID number from LUB-
WL6207 to new ID number LUBSDWLAN-2.   
 
We hereby to guarantee that the model and product are exactly the same. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

By  Robert Miller 

 Signature 

 

Printed 

 

Title VP of Engineer  

 
 
 
    


